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May 5, 2022 

Kevin Morse, Health Promotion Specialist, Chronic Disease and Injury Prevention 
Windsor-Essex County Health Unit 
1005 Ouellette Avenue,  
Windsor, ON N9A 4J8 

Sent via email to: kmorse@wechu.org 

Re: Endorsement of Active School Travel Charter for Windsor-Essex County 

Dear Mr. Morse, 

On behalf of the Corporation of the County of Essex, I am writing to express our support 
for the Active School Travel Charter for Windsor-Essex County. 

At the May 4, 2022 meeting of Essex County Council, Council passed the following 
resolution: 

098-2022 
Moved By Tom Bain 
Seconded By Marc Bondy 

That Essex County Council endorse the Active School Travel Charter for 
Windsor-Essex County. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to the betterment of our communities 
through the development of active transportation programs and systems. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Gary McNamara 
Warden, County of Essex 
 
Cc: Municipalities of Essex County Clerks Offices 
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